
I live below a proposed hemp-processing facility on Bald Peak, north of Newberg. I am very concerned about the water use of this 
facility, given we are in a limited water use area. I am also downright terrified of the potential for fire. The Chehalem Mountain 
wildfire came within 2.5 miles of my house last September. The idea of having dangerous chemicals used on this forested mountain 
is insane. Please PLEASE require such industrial processes to be located ONLY in industrialized areas. Thank you.


